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March 8, 2012
MEDIA CONTACT:  Dustin Sternbeck, 703.228.4331 
PUBLIC ADVISORY: Law Enforcement Training on March 9, 2012 in Oakland Park
ARLINGTON, Va. – The Arlington County Police Department advises the public that a law enforcement training exercise will take place on March 9, 2012 in Oakland Park.  This exercise will take place between the hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm.  
Please anticipate an increase of law enforcement presence in the area of Oakland Park in Arlington, located at the corner of Wilson Boulevard and Oakland Street.
Parking meters in the area will be designated for participants of the training exercise. 
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Find news releases and additional ACPD information on the Web at www.arlingtonva.us/police.

